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From: Dave McGuire 
Sent: 07 August 2024 16:44
To: Development Control; Christie Burns
Subject: 4/24/2050/0R1 APPLICATION FOR RESERVED MATTERS RELATING TO 

APPEARANCE, LANDSCAPING, LAYOUT & SCALE PURSUANT TO OUTLINE 
APPLICATION 4/21/2360/0O1

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

CAUTION: External email, think before you click!  
Please report any suspicious email to our IT Helpdesk  
 

Dear Christie Burn 
 
Thank you for consulting Sport England in respect of the further information submitted in respect of the 
above application. 
 
Following correspondence with the applicant, Sport England is satisfied that there is sufficient space 
between the main football touchline and treeline to accommodate the ball-stop fence required by condition 
15 of approval no. 4/21/2360/0O1 to be accommodated on the playing field to the east of the application 
site. 
 
Accordingly, Sport England is now able to withdraw its objection to this application. 
 
If you would like any further information or advice please contact the undersigned at the address below. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

Dave McGuire  
Planning Manager 
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We have updated our Privacy Statement to reflect the recent changes to data protection law but rest assured, we 
will continue looking after your personal data just as carefully as we always have. Our Privacy Statement is 
published on our website, and our Data Protection Officer can be contacted by emailing Gaile Walters  

 

 

 
The information contained in this e-mail may be subject to public disclosure under the Freedom of 
Information Act 2000. Additionally, this email and any attachment are confidential and intended 
solely for the use of the individual to whom they are addressed. If you are not the intended recipient, 
be advised that you have received this email and any attachment in error, and that any use, 
dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying, is strictly prohibited. If you voluntarily provide 
personal data by email, Sport England will handle the data in accordance with its Privacy Statement. 
Sport England’s Privacy Statement may be found here https://www.sportengland.org/privacy-
statement/ If you have any queries about Sport England’s handling of personal data you can contact 
Gaile Walters, Sport England’s Data Protection Officer directly by emailing DPO@sportengland.org  


